
.January a, 1973 

~ir. Harl."y G. Sogigian 
2 Eng le-v1ood A venue 
. ~or caster, .4 ssachusetts 01609 

Dear ~r~ Sogigian: 

We re xtremely grateful for your willingness to 
be St. Vartan Steward, anu for your q nerosity 
in donating $100 in your capacity as a 3teward. ie 
hope this "rill be a beginning in establishing true 
stewardship in our Church. 

A speci~l lapol pin is being prepared for Stewards; 
as soon as t ey are re d'l wa will be very pleased 
to send you one which we earnestly hope you will 
ii'1Clir. 

It is our hope that you will renew your stew rdship 
re ularly each year, about which we will be in touch 
with yo • 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

e.ncl/rec 415770 
JA:a.a 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


